11T March of Dimes Nets Over \$100 in APO Drive To Aid Polio Campaign

The March of Dimes campaign, sponsored by Alpha Phi Omega at Illinois Tech, came to a close last Friday, with donations totaling over \$100, said Ed Koncel, president of APO. The money collected, if it were all converted to dimes, would amount to a stack four feet high.

At the last meeting of APO, Ed Koncel was elected president, replacing Eugene Bourdon, who is graduating. Other officers elected were: Aaron Solomon, vice-president; Lester Templeton, secretary; Bob Angerman, treasurer; Lavern Miller, historian; Howie Baum, sergeant-at-arms; and Sid Lewis, alumni secretary.

Alpha Phi also plans to assist the freshmen registration next semester, said Sid Lewis, chairman of the sovisory group. The incoming freshmen will be acquainted with the activities at IIT, assisted in the registration procedure, and shown some of the buildings on the campus by APO advisors.

17SA to Poll Students On Desired Insurance During Registration

Due to the varied responsibilities and difficulties in establishing a plan of hospitalization insurance, the ITSA has announced it will poll the student body during registration. "There are more angles to student insurance than to the house of seven gables," said Mr. Force, Institute business manager. "Should it merely provide for hospitalization? Should it cover surgical fees? Family coverage? Should it be compulsory or voluntary?"

These and many other queries presented so many sides to the question that it was decided to distribute questionnaires to each student. The forms will also give in outline the features and drawbacks of each type of policy. ITSA president, John Makielski requested the carefully thought out opinion of every student on this important matter.

Bob Cunningham, new president, stated that the board hopes that through these means the needs and wishes of the students will be determined, assuring the ITSA of an accurate interpretation of the will of the students.

WOODCHOPPERS BALL

(Continued from page 1)

ably in advance of the date of the dance.

The Woodchopper's Ball will be held exactly a month from now in the Grand Ballroom of the Continental Hotel. Since the day following is a school holiday, your conscience needn't bother you about that Saturday morning class, and since a new semester will have started, this will be a good occasion to forget a crowded registration week and the torture of final examinations.

Joe McNerney and his orchestra, pictured in this issue, will provide the music for the Woodchoppers' Hall and three smooth troubadors, who know how to please will be present to serenade the dancers during intermissions.

Vets Office Announces Supply of Books Available

The veterans office has obtained books and several sets of drawing instruments from men who dropped out of school during this term. As soon as these materials have been inventoried, they will be sold

to veterans and charged against the vets' allowance.

Public Law 16 Vets have again been reminded to make their monthly reports to the training officer. Fallure to do so may, at the discretion of the training officer, cause the veteran to be taken out of train-

Rho Epsilon Re-elect L. Giegel and S. Rade

Despite requests from the chair for further nominations, members of Rho Epsilon, honorary radio fraternity, unanimously re-elected Lloyd Giegel and Sam Rade, as president and secretary respectively, at the election held recently. Other officers elected were: vice-president, Bob Bushelle; treasurer, Leonard Chase; and historian, Peter Kloga. The office of historian is a new office established to have a permanent record made of the fraternity's activities.

